
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be November 19, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

 

 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO COME JOIN 
FATHER SURESH IN A FAITH 
FORMATION CLASS, (The Search) on 
Tuesdays at 1:30PM in the Parish 
Hall. The Search, leads people to 
the deepest questions of the 

human heart, exploring the meaning and 
purpose of life, life and death, sorrow and 
happiness, science and faith. Come join in!! 
 

 
Come join us for an hour of 
prayer and Adoration, Friday 
December 11th at 6:00PM to 
7:00PM. Let us pray for 
healing and peace for our 

country in this troubled time. 
 
Congratulations to Emily 
Balderas, who received the 
Holy Eucharist for ther first time 
on November 8th. Keep 
Emmett Petrucci and 
Bereniceth Sanchez in your 
prayers as they prepare to 
receive the Holy Eucharist on Sunday, November 
22nd. Due to Covid 19 they were unable to 
make it on the 8th. 
 

 
For those of you who are 
participating or wish to start 
participating in the Family 
Rosary Curriculum, you can 
find each week’s lesson on 
the Diocesan website. Go to 
Office and Ministries and 
click on “Family Rosary 

Curriculum” and select which week you want. 

Thank you! 

We wish to extend a huge thank 

you to all of the people who 

helped with the preparation and 

distribution of the turkey dinner.  

We couldn’t have done it without 

your help.  

Jody, Dawn, Ann, Marilyn, & Hal 

The office will be closed  

November 26th—27th for 

Thanksgiving.  We will be back 

Monday, Nov. 30th 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

The Office will be closed November 26-27th. There will also be NO 

MORNING MASSES on Friday the 27th and Saturday the 28th.  

November 29th is the first day of the Advent Season. 

December 8th, THE IMMACULATE COMCEPTION OF THE BLESSED 

VIRGIN MARY. This is a Holy Day of Obligation.  Mass times will 

follow later. 

Once again a complaint has been made to the Health 

Department concerning individuals not wearing a mask and that 

we have allowed gatherings of 100 or more. PLEASE act 

responsibility and wear your mask. There will no longer be 

funeral dinners or any other social gatherings. But we will 

continue meeting for our Faith Formation Classes.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 


